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Homeless Veterans’ Reintegration Program (HVRP) Information 
Session: Wednesday, October 16, 2024  

Questions and Answers (Q&A) 

Overview 

The following Q&A document provides responses to questions posed at the HVRP Information 
Session intended for Hispanic American, Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) 
organizations held on October 16, 2024. Questions have been synthesized for clarity. 

Q&A 

Q: Are there HVRP service providers in the U.S. territories in the Pacific? 

A: Historically, the U.S. Territories or Possessions have been eligible to apply for HVRP 
funding. As of October 16, 2024, there are HVRP grant recipients serving the U.S. Pacific 
territory of Guam and the U.S. territory of Puerto Rico. You can find more information about 
these grant recipients, and all active HVRP grants, by using the Active HVRP Grants map.  
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